
Good afternoon Bayard Rustin families and staff,

I hope that you are having a good weekend and are staying safe and healthy at home.

Thank you to our 5th-grade teachers, teachers who support 5th grade and families for making the promotion such a special
event this past Friday. The virtual ceremonies were beautiful, emotional, and certainly memorable. We are looking forward to
one last celebration tomorrow during the 5th-grade pickup time!

Tomorrow is our last day of school. Our staff is looking forward to seeing everyone on Zoom and being able to say goodbye to
our students. Please remember to come by the school tomorrow for our Student Materials Pickup. Check out Mrs. West’s
email for all the details about tomorrow.

BRES will be offering an online learning program. This week, we will share the official registration form. Summer programming
will begin on July 13th and last for 3 weeks. We will also have reading and math resources available on our school website for
students to access over the summer.

Beginning on Monday, June 15th, BRES will host an MCPS Summer meal program. Students in the Richard Montgomery Cluster
will have access to breakfast, lunch, and dinner on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday during the summer. Summer
hours will be from 10:00 am-12.00 pm.

Nourish Now will continue food distributions at Fireside and Woodmont Park Apartments throughout the summer.

Best wishes for a safe and healthy summer,

Mrs. DuBois

rachel_c_dubois@mcpsmd.org

https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rustines/

mailto:rachel_c_dubois@mcpsmd.org
https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rustines/

